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Iune l7th,2020

Marlene Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 l2th Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: iTellum Ltd. and Telediga Ltd., Voluntary Surrender of International Section 214
Authorizations,IBFS File Nos.lTC-214-20131121-00317 and ITC-214-20131121-
00319.

Dear Ms. Dortch:

iTellum Ltd. and Telediga Ltd. hereby notifu the Federal Communications Commission
("Commission") of their intent to discontinue the provision of international services and surrender
its international Secti on 214 authorization, issued under File Nos. ITC-214-201 3 1 121 -003 1 7 and

ITC-214-20131121-00319, effective immediately. iTellum Ltd. and Telediga Ltd. were granted

their Section 214 authorizations subject to commitments and assurances provided to the
Department of Justice, and are signatories to a Letter of Agreement (LOA), signed June l6 2014.

iTellum Ltd. and Telediga Ltd. do not currently provide international telecommunications
services to any customers pursuant to the Section 214 authorizafion, and the companies are

therefore not required to provide notice of discontinu¿lnce pursuant to Section 63-19 of the
Commission's rules,47 C.F.R. $ 63.19.

We have notified the Department of Justice that we do not provide services subject to the
LOA, and that we intend to surrender the authonzation.

Please let me know if you have questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,=G
Timothy Mark Foss
CEO


